
2014 – Thursday, September 25 

• Discussed the issues raised by the Chancellors office program monitor in the last application. 
Core indicators need to be addressed at each program level.  

• Informed the committee about reauthorization 
• Presented the program approval process at LAOCRC. Explained letter of intent versus 

application and the differences with the curriculum committee paperwork. Indicated when 
Lynn Shaw would be on campus to present the process.  

• Distinguished between in state and out of state travel. Discussed various requirements and 
deadlines  

• Presented the information related to the next advisory committee breakfast. Reminded the 
members about the need for industry representation and prompt reporting of agendas and 
minutes.  

• Informed the committee of the upcoming program review plus software and the incorporation 
of CTE reports in it.  

• Provided information about various processes and deadlines. 
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